
FAA Safety Team and the Boston FSDO presents:

Medical Certificate Changes are Coming



Effective May 1st, the third class certification
requirements will have new options available. Dr.
James Ross, an FAA AME, will address what
those options are and what is needed to obtain
third class medical certification.
Dr. Ross will address your medical related
questions regarding all classes of medical. His
extensive knowledge and experience is a
valuable resource to the pilots in our area. Bring
your questions and hear first hand what some of
the requirements are for a special issuance
medical certification.
If you are an active pilot and want to learn about
the changes taking place in the medical
certification area then this is a seminar you don't
want to miss!
Directions: Directions to Venue:
From the North: Take Rt. 295 South to Exit 9A to Rt 146
South. Turn on Rt 116 South. Merge to W. Greenville Rd. Left
on Albion Rd.  From the South: Take Rt 295 North and follow
directions from above. For easy free parking please use the
old main terminal building lot.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


